
Public Notice  

In the Consistory Court of the Diocese of St Albans 

In the Parish of Stevington Church of Stevington, St Mary 

the Virgin  

NOTICE IS GIVEN that we are applying to the Consistory Court of the diocese  for 

permission to carry out the following:  

Installation of a Wi-Fi antenna on the Church Tower, to enable a link to pickup  the 

Broadband connection from the Church Room. The antenna is relatively  small, being abut 

150mm x 75mm. It is white plastic, but will be at such a height  as to be relatively 

inconspicuous. The intention is to mount it near the existing  timber Bell Tower louvres, thus 

enabling the cable to enter the Bell Tower  without the need for drilling through the stone 

walls. Cabling will then be taken  down the internal Bell Tower to an Access Point lower 

down in the Church or  Ringing Chamber. Exact positioning will have to be by trial and 

error, due to the  thick stone walls. Further electronic components will be hidden in the 

Bell  Tower, as will all the cabling.  

Copies of the relevant plans and documents may be examined at Church Room,  Church 

Road, Stevington, MK43 7QB and on a publicly accessible website at 

stmarysstevington.org.uk  

Petitioners:  

1. MR ROBERT EADIE - CHURCHWARDEN  

2. REVD JACQUELINE CURTIS - MINISTER  

3. REVD PETER TURNBULL - MINISTER  

Date 10/11/2020  

If you wish to object to any of the works or proposals you should  send a 

letter or email stating the grounds of your objection to  The Diocesan 

Registrar at Winckworth Sherwood LLP, Minerva House, 5  Montague Close, London, 

SE1 9BB or by email to stalbansregistry@wslaw.co.uk 

so that your letter reaches the registrar not later than Thursday  10 

December 2020 A letter of objection must include your name  and address 

and state whether you live in the parish and/or your  name is entered on 

the church electoral roll of the parish or any other basis on which you 

have an interest in the matter. 
 


